Ref. No.: MCHI/PRES/12-13/016
June 29, 2012

To,
All Member of MCHI-CREDAI

Dear Friends,

Greetings from MCHI-CREDAL

We are writing to you to bring to your kind attention that due to popular demand by
the members of MCHI-CREDAI and due to ” Festival Parushan” and “Pitra Paksh” we
need to change the dates of 12th NATCON scheduled to be held in Barcelona Spain , so
that maximum number of members can attend 12th NATCON. After receiving so many
requests from the members, CREDAI has decided to change the dates.

The revised dates for 12th NATCON are 30th September, 1st - 2nd October 2012
in Hotel W, Barcelona.

The revised itinerary will be as under:

30th September 2012: Arrival in Barcelona, Spain (Check-in in the hotel)
1st October 2012: Day 1, Convention

2nd October 2012: Day 2, Convention

o 3rd October 2012: Departure from Barcelona (Check-out from Hotel)

The revised brochure along with the Registration form will be circulated to you in next
couple of days.

For any further information, kindly feel free to contact at MCHI-CREDAI Office on;
Tel. No.: 022 42121421; Email: secretariat@mchi.net

We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused and look forward for your
continuous support to make this event a success of CREDAL

Thanking You.

Yours Sincerely,

Sd/- Sd/- Sd/-
Paras Gundecha Dharmesh Jain Boman Irani
President, MCHI-CREDAI Vice President Hon. Secretary




